
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      December 2015 Newsletter       

  Wellington Academy would like to say Thank you all so much for all the generous 
food donations during the month of November. With all of your contributions we were able to 
donate 6 boxes and 6 bags of food to the St. Vincent de Paul food pantry in Palm Bay. 
  We would like to challenge you once more and ask you to hand make a holiday 
decoration with your family for the month of December to display around our school. It can be 
a decorated wreath, snowman or gingerbread house, etc. Use your imagination and enjoy 
spending this quality time with your child/family, after all this is what the holidays are all 
about “Family”.  

Toys for Tots donations are being collected. Thank for all your help this holiday 
season. Don’t forget about our review contest we are having for 2 weeks free tuition. 

 We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington 
Academy at an appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going 
by 9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can have the full 
benefit of the program. Also Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please be here on time, our 
staff would also like to get home to their loved ones. 

Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid 
those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 

family to Wellington Academy. 
Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                        
wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures from all the fun activities that your 
child experience.  Enjoy! 

**Please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on G+. Please go to the 

following link: https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
Thank you, 

Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

        

 

       “December Curriculum” 

 

This month’s theme is… 
Celebrations Around the World 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
     “Review Aa-Pp” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“0-10” 
“Cone & Star” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Green & Red” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Trout man Blvd.   NE 

Palm Bay,  FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@well ingt onacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.well ingt onacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www. facebook.com/ pages/ Well ingt on-

Academy/ 240829487583 

  

                                                         

    “ December 2015”  
December 10 th… VPK Trim-a-Tree 

Program & Play 

 

December 11 th… Dev.3A & 3B 

Trim-a-Tree Program 

 

December 18th…  

Ugly Sweater Day  

Book Exchange/  Classroom Parties  

 

December 18 th… Parent’s Night 

Out     6:15pm-10:00pm     

 

December 24 th…  

Wellington Close @ 12pm 

 

December 25 th…  

Wellington Closed 

 

December 31st… 

Wellington Close @ 12pm 

 

January 1st… Happy New Year 

Wellington Closed 

         

  
To the following students & staff in December 2015… 

 
   Mekhi Burnside…12/1 Finley Russell…12/7 
  Alexis Dawson…12/9  Ezra Burnside…12/10 
  Wyatt Chesser…12/18 Lyra Clark…12/19 
   Matthew Reiderman…12/28 

 

    

 



   
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                            

 

 

                                                                                                                                                       

                                                        

  

 

 

 

  

 

        Infant News 

  Welcome December!  We would l ike t o welcome 

Vict oria and Wyat t ,  we are happy you have j oined us.  Scarlet  

enj oys eat ing her cereal ,  yummy!  Sylas is having fun j umping 

in t he j umper-roo.  Micah and Clark are army crawling around 

t he room t o cat ch up t o t heir f r iends.  Finley,  Charlot t e and 

Eli j ah are moving along wit h t he push t oys.   

Happy Birt hday Finley & Wyat t !  
             Thank you,  

         Mrs.  Lorena,  Ms.  Yumiko,  Ms.  Brandi & Ms.  Norma 
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 Time f l ies when you are having fun learning 

and playing t oget her.  This last  mont h of  t he year we wil l  

be t alking about  dif ferent  celebrat ions t hat  happen around 

t he world.  We wil l  discuss celebrat ions l ike Kwanzaa,  

Hanukkah and much more.  Also we wil l  learn more about  

our let t ers,  numbers and shapes for t he mont h.  

We would l ike t o welcome our f riends f rom t he infant  

room, Hailey and Oliver.  

Remember t o check your chi ld’ s cubby for dai ly report ,  art  

and any not ices.  

 Thank you for sharing your chi ldren wit h us.  

 

 

Thank you,  

             Mrs.  Karen,  Mrs.  Kat hleen & Mrs.  Amber 

                                                           

                                                                                   

                      

               

  

          
                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

 Let ’ s come t oget her and celebrat e!  We wil l  be 

t alking about  dif ferent  count ries and how t hey celebrat e.  We 

wil l  also be reviewing t he number’ s 0- 10,  t he colors green and 

red,  our shapes are cones and st ars and t he let t ers  

A-P.  Please remember t o check your chi ld’ s f i le folder dai ly.  Be 

sure t o keep an eye on t he door for upcoming food proj ect s,  

event s and informat ion.  Reminder…any belongings t hat  come 

int o t he classroom should be labeled and able t o f i t  int o chi ld’ s 

cubby,  we have l imit ed space.  NO Food or Drinks in classroom 

please,  we would l ike avoid any ext ra small  visit ors… Parent s 

please keep in mind t hat  our chi ldren need t o have an ext ra 

change of  clot hes at  al l  t ime.  Sheet s and blanket s are t o be 

t aken home and laundered weekly.  Remember t o wear closed 

t oe shoes,  crocs permit t ed only i f  pot t y t raining.  Don’ t  forget  

t o check f i les and our parent  info board for any upcoming 

event s.  Happy Birt hday Ezra!  

Thank you,   

                         Ms.  Tif fany & Ms.  Teylor 

 

For t he mont h of  December our t heme is Celebrat ions 

Around t he World.  We wi l l  be reviewing t he let t er A-P,  t he shapes 

cone and st ar.  Please be sure t o check t he classroom door dai ly for 

any upcoming act ivit ies.  We wil l  be having our t rim-a-t ree 

program on Friday December 11
t h

 @ 4pm, everyone is welcome t o 

at t end.  Please have your chi ld wear a red or green shirt .  

Remember t o check your chi ld’ s cubby for weat her appropriat e 

clot hing.   

As we say goodbye t o 2015,  we’ d l ike t o t hank you al l  for a great  

year and sharing your chi ldren wit h us.  

Happy Birt hday Alexis & Lyra!  

 

Thank you,  

       Mrs.  Cherie & Ms.  Linn    
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      Developmental 3B News 

November f lew by so fast .  Our Thanksgiving 

play was a blast .  Thanks t o al l  of  our parent s for helping us wit h 

our can food drive,  our classroom won t he pizza part y.  December 

is here and we have a lot  t o do.  First ,  no homework t his mont h or 

book club,  cont inue reading and writ ing t hough.  We wil l  have a 

Christ mas Play & Trim-a-Tree Program on Thursday December 10 

@ 4pm, hope t o see everyone t here.  We would l ike for everyone 

t o wear a red shirt  and j eans.  On December 18
t h

 we wil l  have 

book exchange,  each chi ld please bring in a wrapped book.   

Remember show & t el l  i t ems should be t heme relat ed.  

Keep an eye on our door for act ivit ies and informat ion.  

 

Thank you,  

                        Ms.  Devi & Mrs.  Sonya  

                        
     

                                         

      

 

    

    VPK News  

  
 

                Kitchen News 

 
**Reminder,  lunch bags need t o be labeled and 

include  ice packs.  Please also label al l  i t ems in 

lunch bag as wel l .   

Parent s wit h ‘ special ’  milk,   please send in a  new 

unopened cart on of  milk on Mondays and t ake home 

on Fridays.  Unfort unat ely some have gone bad being 

lef t  over t he weekends.   

Any special diet ary needs please send in a menu.  

Any concerns wit h food or milk please feel f ree t o 

st op me or leave me a not e.   Remember any it ems 

lef t  in t he ref r igerat or af t er Friday wil l  be 

discarded.   

**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 

any changes also.  

 

**Please t ake home al l  cups,  cont ainers,  lunch bags 

on a daily basis. ** We wouldn’ t  want  t o discard your 

belongings (labeled or not ),  we j ust  do not  have t he 

space t o st ore.  

  Thank you,  

                 Ms.  Brandi 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 This mont h t he t heme is Celebrat ions Around 

t he World.  We wil l  t alk about  dif ferent  cust oms,  languages,  

foods and clot hes f rom f riends around t he world and in our 

class.  We wi l l  learn how some cust oms are t he same and 

some cust oms are dif ferent  f rom ot hers.  We also int roduce 

some new mat h concept s l ike f ract ion act ion and number 

parade.    

Our annual Trim-a-t ree program wil l  be on Friday December 

11
t h

 at  4pm. Book exchange,  classroom part y and Ugly 

Sweat er Day wi l l  be on Friday December 18
t h

.  

Remember t o check t he door and your chi ld’ s f i le for any 

informat ion and upcoming event s.  

Show & Tell  is every Friday,  must  be t heme relat ed i t ems 

only.  

Happy Birt hday Mekhi & Mat t hew!  

  Thank you,   

    Ms.  Russ  

  Quest ions/ Comment s/  Suggest ions,  please cont act  our e-mail :  palmbay@well ingt onacademyschools.com 



Dear Parents, 

 Its contest time!! 

Please submit an online review to Google+, Yahoo, Yelp, ect. then send us an email with the link of the 

review you have posted. You will get one entry for each site you posted your testimonial to. There is no 

family limit (grandparents or any family member can do it also.) The names are added to a basket for 

each review posted. The drawing will be held on 12/18. The prize is… free tuition for the rest of 2015! The 

winner will receive free tuition for the weeks of 12/21 & 12/28. 

Let’s start sharing your testimonial of Wellington Academy.  

Please submit your reviews from Dec. 1-17 and don’t forget to send us a link of your review. 

Google Plus: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts 

Click on the pencil icon below “Followers” to post a review. Need gmail account. 

Yahoo: 

https://local.yahoo.com/info-14551723-wellington-academy-fort-myers 

Click on Write a Review under the Reviews section. A yahoo account required. 

Yelp: 

http://www.yelp.com/biz/wellington-academy-fort-myers-2 

Click on Write a Review on the top menu. A Yelp account required. 

YP.com for Palm Bay: 

http://www.yellowpages.com/palm-bay-fl/mip/wellington-academy-13592954?lid=13592954 

Click on Write a Review. A gmail or facebook account required to post. 

GreatSchools.com for Palm Bay: 

http://www.greatschools.org/florida/palm-bay/7058-Wellington-Academy/ 

Click on the Reviews tab on the top menu. Give a rating first and a window pops up to write the review. 

Need facebook account or create a new account on greatschools.com 

Fb: www.facebook.com/pages/WellingtonAcademy/240829487583 

Email: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Thank you for your love and support. 

We wish everyone the best of luck. 

Millie Fontanez & Shannon Walrath 
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